
 

From the Desk of Neil Stremmel 

Hello PBA LBC League Bowlers! Happy Independence Day. I hope everyone that supports our great sport 

has a Happy 4th of July! We have been busy kicking off the 2023 PBA LBC National Championships right 

here at Bowlero Wauwatosa in Wauwatosa, Wisconsin – just outside of Milwaukee. It began the first 

week of June and goes through July 17th. I hope everyone gets a chance to experience this great event.  

The testing and data for the new PBA urethane rule has been posted. New rules will go into effect on 

1/6/2024. Additional information will be posted as we get closer to that date but for now, if you haven’t 

already do so, please review the PBA urethane report posted on my page. 

The other new development is the implementation of a new weekly PBA LBC video series. The “Bowling 

Breakdown” videos will be released weekly and they will discuss current bowling events, rules, 

equipment choices and recommendations, etc. Some of your favorite pros will be on to discuss what is 

happening in the current environment and recommend equipment for league bowlers such as yourself. 

The videos will be maintained on PBA’s YouTube site and can be found here; 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLwuUW8zaol8-p4cEQ6uXRzVA0xIa4wvDf 

Please check it out when you are looking for advice on equipment, building an arsenal, traveling for 

tournaments, etc. Best of luck out there! 

 

Until then, please continue to support our sport! 

 

 

PBA Director of Rules and Equipment 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLwuUW8zaol8-p4cEQ6uXRzVA0xIa4wvDf

